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The Committee of the Status of Women in Physics (CSWP) of the American Physical Society (APS) organized and held a
national workshop entitled “Gender Equity: Strengthening the Physics Enterprise in Universities and National Laboratories”
to focus on addressing the gender gap in the field of physics. The major aim of the workshop was to facilitate a doubling of the
number of women in physics, in both academia and national laboratories, over the next 15 years. The active participation of
physics department chairs, national laboratory managers, and federal agencies allowed exciting collective work that enabled
new ideas to emerge, both to make the field of physics more attractive to women and men, and to find effective ways to
retain women in physics. The group also generated a set of recommendations that can be applied at any physics department
or national laboratory unit [1]. A report from this workshop will be presented.
[1] http://www.aps.org/programs/women/workshops/gender-equity/index.cfm
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